
8802 27th Ave NE 
Tulalip, WA 98271

TulalipCares.org

Disclaimer: This report may 
be a summary of content 
provided by the recipient, 

not always complete 
quoted material.

Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Steel Magic Northwest
Mailing Address:
PO Box 1222
Edmonds, WA 98020

Contact:
(425) 776-8946
https://www.steelmagicnorthwest.org

Organization’s General Goals:
Steel Magic Northwest exists to teach music, teamwork, leadership, and other 
important life skills, and to build community in the context of the modern steel 
orchestra.

Date of Award:	 Level:
2022 Q2	 $2,501 to $5,000

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Steel Magic Northwest.
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Tulalip Cares administrators: 

Steel Magic Northwest 
P.O. Box 1222 

Edmonds, WA 98020 
425-776-8946

director@steelmagicnorthwest.org 
www.steelmagicnorthwest.org 

This letter is to report back on your last grant funding of our organization, which came in 
August of 2022. 

Thanks largely to your funding, we have been able to extend tuition assistanceto the 20% 
of our families who need that assistance. This represents about 30 children (some pairs of 
children within the same family) who can participate in our after-school music program 
who might not have been able to afford it otherwise. 

Additionally, the operational 
stability provided by grants like 
yours allowed us to successfully 
fundraise specifically for a 24' cargo 
trailer, which was funded in large 
part by donations from within our 
own community. Our new trailer 
will allow us to perform much more 
in the community than before, when 
we relied on rental trucks. We now 
have that trailer, and will be outfitting the interior with custom racks and tie-downs so 
that the investment we have made in our instruments is better protected in transit. 

As an organization on the ascendency, every donation and grant we receive functions as a 
tangible investment in the broad community we all share. We are so very appreciative of 
your ongoing support. 

Thank you as always. 

Sincerely, 

Gary Gibson 
Executive & Artistic Director 

www .steelmagicnorthwest.org 

Page 2 of 2    Steel Magic Northwest


